
Public Hearing  February 28, 2006 

 At 7:15 p.m. Deputy Supervisor Carges called to order a public hearing located at the Town 
Hall, 18 State Street, Brockport, New York on February 28, 2006.  The purpose of the public 
hearing was to hear all persons for or against the adoption of Local Law 1 of 2006 – Amendment to 
Section 170-34 of Local Law 2 of 1990 to include Transit Way, Both Sides, Entire Length to 
Schedule VIII: Parking Prohibited at All Times in the Sweden Town Code. 
  

Town Board Members present were Supervisor Buddy Lester, Councilperson/Deputy 
Supervisor Rob Carges, Councilperson Patricia Connors, Councilperson Tom Ferris and 
Councilperson Danielle Windus-Cook.  Also present were Finance Director Leisa Strabel, 
Superintendent of Highways Fred Perrine, Town Clerk Karen Sweeting, and Town Attorney Jim 
Bell.   

There were no visitors present.   
 
 Deputy Supervisor Carges asked Town Clerk Karen Sweeting to read the legal notice 
published in the Town newspapers.  Notice was read.   
  
 Deputy Supervisor Carges asked if anyone would like to place a comment on the record.  
There were none.   
 

Visitor Timothy Bates from 69 Royal Gardens Way arrived at 7:25 p.m.  Mr. Bates did not 
have any comments. 
 

Supervisor Lester thanked the visitor for attending the meeting.  The public hearing was 
closed at 7:30 pm. 
  
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
      Karen M. Sweeting 
      Town Clerk 
 


